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Dear PCAFPD Scholarship,
I am writing to highly recommend Beverly C. Omo for the PCAFPD scholarship. As her
counselor at Colegio De Kidapawan, I have had the pleasure of working closely with Beverly
C. Omo for the past 2 years and have been consistently impressed by her dedication,
leadership, and commitment to community service.

Beverly C. Omo has demonstrated exceptional academic performance, consistently
achieving top grades in her coursework. She have a strong passion for nursing which is
evident in her active participation in related projects and research. Beverly C. Omo has also
been a valuable member of our Health Outreach Program, where she have taken on
leadership roles and organized various initiatives to benefit the community.

In addition to her academic and extracurricular achievements, Beverly C. Omo possesses
qualities that make her an outstanding candidate for the PCAFPD scholarship. She are
empathetic, resilient, dedicated, and her commitment to making a positive impact on the
community is truly commendable.

I am confident that Beverly C. Omo will continue to excel and make significant contributions
to her field of study and the broader community. The PCAFPD scholarship will provide her
with the necessary support to further her education and achieve her goals.

Thank you for considering Beverly C. Omo for this prestigious scholarship. Please feel free
to contact me if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,
Sushmita Jane R. Otong-Toledo
GAD Focal Person
Colegio de Kidapawan
Quezon Boulevard
sushmitajane85@gmail.com
09635956912


